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Washington Health Benefit Exchange Names Apparent Successful Vendor in  
System Integrator Procurement 

Deloitte Expected to Continue Providing Technical Services  
 

OLYMPIA, Wash. – Dec. 5, 2019 – The Washington Health Benefit Exchange (Exchange) today named 
Deloitte the apparent successful vendor for the Exchange’s information technology systems. Deloitte 
was the incumbent system integrator applicant and has worked with the Exchange for the last seven 
years.  
 
“During the procurement process, Deloitte demonstrated its ongoing commitment to the current and 
future needs of the Exchange,” said Pam MacEwan, Chief Executive Officer of the Exchange. “This 
includes a premium placed on the customer experience and forward-looking ideation to better serve the 
people of Washington.” 
 
Deloitte currently supports the technical infrastructure needs associated with Washington 
Healthplanfinder that includes both the online and mobile versions of the state’s health insurance 
marketplace. The company also assisted with the Exchange’s recent migration to the Microsoft Azure 
cloud, an effort designed to bolster system performance and provide opportunity for future technical 
enhancements. 
 
The system integrator Request for Proposal (RFP) process was initiated July 1, 2019. Contract 
negotiations between the parties are still forthcoming and the finalized agreement will require approval 
from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services.  
 
More information about procurements for Washington Healthplanfinder and the Washington Health 
Benefit Exchange is available on the Exchange’s vendor procurement web page.  
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